
 

 

 
 

 
TO: Members of the Peterborough Architectural Conservation 

Advisory Committee (PACAC) 
 
FROM: Erik Hanson, Heritage Resources Coordinator  
 
MEETING DATE: April 13, 2010  
 
SUBJECT: Report PACAC10-013 
 Transportation Plan Review – Commenting Opportunity 
______________________________________________________________________  
 

PURPOSE 

A report to recommend that PACAC be granted the opportunity to provide feedback 
regarding the scope of the problem statement outlined in the Transportation Plan 
Review Document and that the committee be given standing for commenting and input 
beyond that afforded the general public. 
 

RECOMMENDATION 

That the PACAC approve the recommendation outlined in Report PACAC10-13 dated 
April 13, 2010, of the Heritage Resources Coordinator, as follows: 
 
That staff be directed to provide a report regarding the impact of the Transportation Plan 
Review on heritage properties within the City of Peterborough for consideration and 
action by the Committee. 
 
 
 

BUDGET AND FINANCIAL IMPLICATIONS 

There are no budgetary of financial implications for this report. 
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BACKGROUND 

Councillor Pappas has raised concerns that the current scope of the Transportation 
Plan Review does not adequately reflect the need to preserve the heritage fabric of the 
City. He has asked that the PACAC consider making a formal submission to the 
consultants regarding the need to focus on a transportation system that support 
heritage conservation. 
 
 
 
 
 
Submitted by, 
 
 
 
         
Erik Hanson  
Heritage Resources Coordinator     
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